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kweed@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) (Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov) <Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 11:43 AM
To: 'devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org'
Cc: Starke, Zachary J. (DOT)
Subject: CPN-22-029

Greetings, 
Thanks for sending the information to check out the application for 1947 State Route 332.  As I understand it, a 
commercial facility to refurbish and sell used heavy equipment is looking to occupy this space.  The best way to handle 
this is to have them submit a concept plan to the NYSDOT, including stage 1 of a PERM 33-COM, located at this 
website:  https://www.dot.ny.gov/divisions/operating/oom/transportation-systems/traffic-operations-section/highway-
permits/commercial  Our regional office will determine all the steps, lane widths, and anything else they would need to 
do to make this happen. 
 
Thank you for allowing us to comment. 
Greg 
 
 
Greg Trost 
Assistant Resident Engineer 
New York State Department of Transportation 
125 Parrish Street, Canandaigua, NY  14424 
(585) 396-4957 | gregory.trost@dot.ny.gov 
www.dot.ny.gov 

 
 


